
         
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

THE BELLBROOK PLANNING BOARD 
 

WILL CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

ON MAY 17, 2016 AT 6:00 PM 
 

IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 2ND FLOOR,  
 

15 E FRANKLIN STREET, BELLBROOK 
 

The Planning Board will review a proposed re-plat for Lots #8, 
#9 and #10, Highview Terrace subdivision  
 
The Planning Board will conduct an initial review of two (2) 
proposed amendments to the Zoning Code  

 
 
  
________________________________________________________________ 
Date         Eileen F. Minamyer, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


